

September 2018

ABN: 88 110 419 236

Not For Profit Charity

Landsdale Primary School The Broadview Landsdale WA 6065

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

On behalf of the No Limits Perth Board and our Team Members, we would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you for the kind and continuous support you offer No Limits Perth Inc.

As you know, the aim of No Limits Perth Inc. is to be able to offer help to families and individuals in our community who are in a crisis situation or doing it tough. To date, we have helped literally hundreds of families both locally and around Perth with food hampers, clothing, linen, furniture, gift cards, toiletries, toys and other necessities.

Without the generosity and kindness from the local businesses like yours, it would be almost impossible to continue to offer the services that we do. No Limits Perth Inc. has more than trebled the number of requests that we've been able to fulfill over the last 3 years.

Our records show that by the end of the financial year this year, we have managed to respond to 987 calls for help in 31 months - that's almost 1 request per day, including week-ends, public holidays & days over Dec/Jan when we all take a 2-week rest! These requests come from individuals, various groups, not-for-profit charities, schools and government agencies. We also distribute over 100 food hampers per month to underprivileged families.

So what makes us different to any other charity? It would be the fact that we do not sell any of our donated goods. Since inception, we have solely relied on the local community and local businesses to unite and support our cause both financially and through practical donations.

Your part in this has been enormous & we truly thank you.

We ask that once again, you would continue to support us, either by helping us financially, practically & spreading the word, helping us help others.

Please find enclosed your Certificate of Appreciation for this last financial year.

Thank you once again for your support.

Kind regards,

Janine Wood *Chairperson*

For & on behalf of the No Limits Perth Inc. Team

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION



Presented to

LANDSDALE PRIMARY SCHOOL

For their kind support in fundraising - helping us to help others

STERED CHARITY

July 2018

Chairperson

For and on behalf of the No Limits Perth Inc. Team